Law Office of Richard A. Finnigan 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW Olympia, Washington 98512

Richard A. Finnigan (360) 956-7001 rickfinn@localaccess.com Candace Shofstall
Legal Assistant
(360) 753-7012
candaces@localaccess.com

May 27, 2014

VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Summit View Water Works, LLC – Docket UW-110107 - Compliance Filing

Dear Mr. King:

On January 27, 2014, the Company made its initial compliance filing. That filing has now been reviewed by Commission Staff and the Commission Staff and the Company have come to an agreement.

The purpose of this letter is to file a revised compliance filing. Attached is the tariff page that reflects the agreement between Commission Staff and the Company.

The Company understands that it will need to make small refunds to persons who have previously paid the higher fee. There are forty-three instances in which the facilities charge has been assessed at the higher rate.

The Company has agreed with Commission Staff to file an annual report on refunds until all refunds are made. The agreement with Commission Staff is to make refunds as new facilities charges are paid.

There are two or three instances in which the person who has paid the fee has moved and may be difficult to contact. While the Company will try to contact those persons, the Company seeks direction on what steps it should take if the person who paid the surcharge is not found.

The Company believes that this filing meets the compliance requirements of Order 05 entered in this Docket.

Mr. Steven V. King May 27, 2014 Page 2 of 2

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

RÍCHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs

cc: Client (via e-mail)

Commission Staff (via e-mail)